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Dear North Edgebrook Neighbors –

We have had a successful year of activity. 
Thanks to those who participated in this 
year’s garage sale and our community 

questionnaire. If you missed the opportunity 
to review the results of the questionnaire 
you may find them on our website’s front 

page. We encourage everyone to spread the 
word about joining NECA. We’ve made it 

easy with our online payment option on our 
website. We also accept checks in person or 
by mail. While we do not want to increase 

membership dues, we may consider doing so 
in the future to cover snow-removal and 

additional community events. Our 
Association is only as good as you (our 

community) make it. The potential is there 
to do so much more, as you told us in the 

survey, so don’t delay.

Join TODAY! 

NORTH EDGEBROOK WELCOMES YOU

WHO WE ARE 
The North Edgebrook Civic Association 

represents approximately 800 households 
within the perimeter of Caldwell on the 

west, Lehigh on the east, Mendota on the 
south and Touhy and Sherwin on the 

north. If you received this newsletter you 
are part of the NECA community. 

OUR PURPOSE 
NECA began with one main goal –

supplemental snow removal – because we 
know winters in Chicago can be 

challenging. When NECA was established 
there were no snow plow services on our 

side streets. We have come a long way 
developing relationships to hire private 
contractors to plow our streets curb-to-

curb after 2 inches of snowfall. This is part 
of what membership dues cover. While 

snow removal is our major expense, your 
NECA dues also pay for community 

activities, neighborhood representation 
and maintenance, like our distinctive 
“Welcome to North Edgebrook“ signs 

located throughout our neighborhood. 

NECA is your voice regarding concerns 
affecting our neighborhood. NECA officers 
actively work with various governmental 

and other agencies including our 
alderman, the Chicago Park District,  

Chicago Police Department, schools, and 
local zoning advisory board as part of our 

neighborhood advocacy on behalf of YOU!

NORTH EDGEBROOK 
CIVIC ASSOCIATION 

BENEFITS

ØCommunity 
Representation

ØSnow Removal

ØNeighborhood 
Advocacy

“Chicago’s neighborhoods have always 
been the city’s greatest strength.”

Jane Byrne (Chicago Mayor, April 1979-
April 1983)

Membership:
Use our online payment option visit:

www.northedgebrook.org
OR

Pay by cash or check. Make checks payable 
to “NECA” and mail or drop off with our 

NECA President:
Roslyn Steinberg
7030 N. Ionia Ave
Chicago, IL. 60646



NEWS You Can Use!  

Annual General Meeting: Wed., Oct. 4 @ 
6:30PM - Wildwood Elementary School. We 
will conduct NECA business first, including a 
vote on our new By Laws/Constitution, 
followed by remarks by the CPD 16th District 
and Alderman Gardiner. RSVPs encouraged 
via email > president@northedgebrook.org
or on the website. 

New NECA By-Laws and Constitution: This 
year we updated our By-Laws and 
Constitution to reflect the present. (The last 
version was 1985!) You can view the 
document on our website. 

Snow Removal:  We plan to continue our 
snow-removal contract with a few changes 
such as center-only removal given the 
number of parked-car issues that exist in 
some areas. We have used a 2-month 
contract (January-February), in the past, but 
will make that determination based on 
weather predictions in the winter, and, of 
course, and most importantly, based on 
funds we have available. We will keep 
everyone informed. 

Thanks to Maggie Monahan who refreshed 
our neighborhood Welcome signs and  David 
Amundson and Maggie Monahan for 
maintaining our garden space. 

Stay informed: www.northedgebrook.org

NECA OFFICERS

PRESIDENT
Roslyn Steinberg

president@northedgebrook.org

VICE PRESIDENT: 
David Amundson

SECRETARY:
Lynda Peters

TREASURER:
Jody Haile

Board of Directors:
Mary Cuny
Amy Fager

Donald Krok
Maggie Monahan
Jeanette O’Brien
Wendy Snyder

Communications: 
Wendy Snyder

comms@northedgebrook.org

Questions about NECA? Want more 
information or to reach a board member?

Email us at: 
comms@northedgebrook.org

MAKE a Connection! 

Join us on McAlpin Island 
for this year’s annual NECA 

Membership drive, 
“Dues for Donuts!”

Meet your neighbors, grab 
a doughnut and coffee! 

Bring a neighbor! Children 
and pets welcome. 

WHEN:
Saturday, Oct. 7

9AM - 11AM

WHERE: 
McAlpin Island

(corner of McAlpin

and Tahoma).

mailto:president@northedgebrook.org

